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Thisemail is in regard to the proposed change in leverage in theforex, reducing it to 10:1. I
am a day trader on the forex and the change would drasticall~ change my trading. There are not
many traders who could trade with the 10:1 leverage. Please do not change the leverage and
please consider what the effects would be on soooo many traders.

Thank you,
Charlotte Wyatt
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